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Dallas Genealogical Society  
January-March 2014 

Newsletter 

 

Hello, DGS Member. 
 
The current issue of our 
Newsletter is now available on 
the Society's web site. There is a 
lot to read about! 

• profiles of the 2013 
recipients of the Society's 
Annual Awards 

• winners of our 2013 
Writing Contest, plus 
details about the 2014 
Contest 

• Laura G. Prescott, 
featured speaker at the 
2014 Spring Lecture 

• DGS members who are 
making presentations at 
RootsTech 

• and more! 
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Click on the image for a direct 
link to the issue. 
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